
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:43:11 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8:26 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Michaela Ralston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have read through the entirety of the application from Enbridge Gas Inc.
and do not feel there is a justifiable reason for an increase. The delivery and associated fees are already a significant
portion of bills. There are too many "additional charges" on our bills. This is just another way for a privatized
company to monopolize the market, simply because they can.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




